
Māori businesses operate in a wide range of sectors, 

however healthcare is the most common. 

The average value of these Healthcare services contracts is 

$830,000. Building and Facility Construction and 

Maintenance Services have the highest average contract 

value of $11.8 million.
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The number of contracts awarded to Māori businesses 

increased from the first to the second half of the 

reporting period.
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Results across mandated government agencies for the period 1 July – 31 December 2021 (almost 97% of agencies submitted their reporting)

The initial target for the 

policy is 5% of total 

contracts across 

government are awarded to 

Māori businesses. 
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Number of agencies

Contracts with Māori businesses are not evenly distributed 

across agencies. Almost 90% of contracts with Māori 

businesses were held by just a quarter of agencies (35 

agencies). 

Māori businesses were awarded 5.7% of contracts 

between 1 July and 31 December 2021

Almost two thirds of contracts with 

Māori businesses were in four 

regions: Wellington, Auckland, 

Northland and Waikato.
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Wellington 527

Northland 216

Auckland 212

Waikato 207

Number of active contracts by region


